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Circular: 021 
 

       15 March  2023 
 

Dear Residents, 
 

Planned National shutdown next Monday 20 March 2023.   
 
As many of you might know already, there is a planned National shutdown next week Monday 
the 20th of March 2023. 
 
To assist with ensuring the safety of employees working in the Village, we have agreed to let 
them all wear normal clothing on this day.  You will thus see that the Security will be on duty but 
they will not be in their usual uniform. 
 
 
Warm Regards 

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 

 
 


